
 
 
 
 
 

Come join us as we celebrate… 
 

Brentwood Elementary School’s  
“100th Year Celebration!” 

Continuing the Legacy since 1919 

 
Attention Brentwood families, community members, and 
alumni…. 
 
Brentwood Elementary School will be celebrating its’ 
100th year of serving children right here on Palafox 
Street in Pensacola, Florida on March 12, 2020 from 
3:00PM-4:30PM in the Brentwood Elementary School 
cafeteria. We will celebrate with a special presentation 
followed by school tours.  
 
We hope you can join us as we take you down memory 
lane!  
 
Your Brentwood Family  


